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August 30, 2012 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Council members 
 
FROM: John Harrison, Information Officer 
 
SUBJECT: Draft Annual Report to Congress 
 
The draft annual report to Congress for Fiscal Year 2012 was sent to you by email on August 30. 
Please let know if you would like changes to the text (revision marks would be fine) before or at 
the September meeting. Staff requests that you approve the draft report at this meeting, with any 
additional edits, for release for public comment. The Power Act requires 90 days of public 
comment on the draft annual report. Accordingly, staff recommends that the comment period 
begin on Monday, September 17, 2012, and end on Friday, Dec. 21, 2012. 
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